
Ms. Vallarelli’s March Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
    As we enter March, we patiently wait for warmer weather 
to approach.  Everyone is excited for more outdoor time, no 
more bundling, and the warm sun shining down on their smiling 
faces.  February was a great month with lots of learning 
about numbers, letters, and spreading the love to everyone in 
the class! 
Here is a glimpse of our February highlights: 
Dental week- The whole class had a blast learning about foods 
that are good and bad for their teeth, learning the importance 
of keeping their mouths squeaky clean, and can’t forget about 
a visit from a dentist! 
Valentine’s Day- Everyone had so much fun eating all the 
Valentine themed snacks (thank you everyone who were able 
to bring in snacks) and passing out their special valentines to 
each friend. 
 

Throughout this month, we will continue to learn the letter 
of the week and numbers.  We will be celebrating Dr. Seuss’ 
birthday by doing crafts, reading many of his famous books 
and celebrating each day with something special.  Also, we will 
be celebrating the 100th day of school!  
 
 



Here are the themes for March: 
• Dr. Seuss, Weather, St. Patrick’s Day,  
• Letters: Ss, Tt, Uu, Vv 
• Numbers: 8, 9, 10, 11 
• Shapes: rectangle and shamrock 
• Colors: grey and green 

 
Here are some important dates for March: 
• March 3rd- 7th: Celebration in honor of Dr. Seuss 
• March 4th: 100th Day celebration  
• March 10th- 14th : Community Helper Week 
• March 17th : St. Patrick’s Celebration 
• March 27th : Donuts With Dad  

 
 
Happy birthday to Thabi and Ritsuki! 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
kmvallarelli@gmail.com. 
 
Best, 
Ms. Vallarelli, Mrs. Bona, and Mrs. Hassett 
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